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Extension of the Chinese Spring Festival holiday

It is officially announced that The Chinese Spring Festival holiday has been extended
until February 2, 2020, due to an ongoing outbreak of the novel coronavirus in China.

The public holiday for Chinese New Year 2020 began on January 24 and was
originally set to conclude on the 30th.

The decision to extend the public holiday was made on Sunday at Central Committee on the prevention

and control of the novel coronavirus outbreak.
We will keep close track on the situation and keep you updated.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact your contact person at Scan Global Logistics.




